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v Dear Parents and Carers, 
It has been a bumper week – I cannot believe what we have fitted in and experienced since last Friday.  
Please keep a check on the left hand side of the newsletter and the school calendar here for all of the 
remaining dates. Whilst covering all of the curriculum, our weeks continue to be action-packed.  
Please remember that tomorrow is an Inset Day, meaning the children are not in school.  
 

Upper School Sports Day: What a fantastic showcase today’s Sports Day turned out to be.  From the opening 
moments to the final race, our Upper School pupils gave their all — not just in the events themselves, but in 
their leadership, behaviour, teamwork and sporting spirit. This was all in line with Tom Dunn’s messaging - 
we were very fortunate to welcome him to the assembly this morning to speak about being champions 
beyond the winning and, that there is always more to come. Tom kindly brought the winning trophies from 
Bath Rugby’s season – what a privilege it was for us all to enjoy seeing these, and hearing about Tom’s season.  
Our Year 6 Sports Captains and House Captains were instrumental in making the day work, modelling our 
values and supporting their teams with enthusiasm – thank you to them all.  A special thanks goes to Mr 
Wallace, our dedicated PE Leader, who ensured everything ran like clockwork. It really was a great way to 
end the week.  
 

A Musical Performance: On Monday, all of the children were treated to a musical performance by a family 
who live close by and who wanted to share their skills and talent to inspire the children. The children listened 
attentively to pieces played on the violin and viola. Our visitors provided much detail about the music, and 
the children asked pertinent questions. It was indeed inspiring. 
 

The School Allotment: The School Allotment is looking great, with another bed weeded and planted. The 
beds  take much watering, so if you are able to help in this way, I know Lucy Anderson would be very grateful. 
Please add your name to the list by contacting the school office. 
 

NPSA Update: The BBQ, what a hit,  in glorious sunshine last Friday.  I especially offer my thanks to the team 
of volunteers led by Linzi Hole and Kate Whiting who ensured all families had a lovely evening socialising 
together. Sincere thanks is extended to Tom Dunn, who gave his time to cater for the event with his company, 
Black and White.  What a way for Tom to spend the end of an incredible week! Thank you for your support 
in attending the evening, helping to raise much needed funds for our school and community. 
The Circus came to town on Tuesday and Wednesday – seeing a big top on the school field was exciting in 
itself. With both performances sold out, we knew many families would enjoy this treat, and it did not 
disappoint. The stalls were for everyone to get involved with, and thank you for the donations which made 
these possible. The fun continued on Wednesday, when every child, thanks to the NPSA,  got to take part in 
a circus skills workshop, inside the marquee – it was magical. Thank you to Fran Derrien for pulling this off, 
and to the parents who erected and took down the marquee – what a week it’s been! 
The Summer Raffle is taking place with some fantastic prizes to be won, tickets can be purchased here. The 
Summer The NPSA AGM is taking place on 1st July, we would like as many parents as possible to come along 
to help shape our plans going forward. On 4th July, our annual NPSA Festival of Football is taking place after 
school. All information can be found on the poster below.  
I know I have said it before, but our school would not be the school it is without the NPSA events and all 
those who ensure events happen. We are all so fortunate – thank you! 
 

Downloading from Google Classroom: Soon, the Google Classrooms will close down, to organise next year’s. 
Please take time to download any photographs you want, now.  
 

Transition: We are now in the phase of transition and preparing for next academic year. Our new Early Years 
pupils visited this week with their parents.  On Thursday 3rd July our Year 6 pupils will visit their secondary 
schools. At the same time, children across the school will move to their new classrooms and meet their new 
teachers. The class structure for 2025/26 will be emailed to parents on Tuesday 1st July. School Reports will 
follow by the end of the week, and a by request  Parents’ Evening will be held, in person, on Tuesday 9th 
July. Booking for this will be by a form, sent with the report. 
 
 

Nut Free Foods: We must ensure that no foods brought into school contain nuts. This has always been the 
message as we have members of our school community with severe nut allergies. We have noticed wrappers 
around school of bars which contain nuts, and can only assume that these are being eaten after school at 
varying clubs. Foods containing nuts are not permitted on the school grounds, at any time. 
 

Wishing you a lovely, long weekend,  
Gill Kennaugh 

 
 

 

 

Term 6 

 

Friday 27th June 

Inset Day School Closed 

Tuesday 1st July 

2R Forest School 

NPSA AGM 7.30pm 

Thursday 3rd July 

Moving on Morning 

4BA Forest School 

Friday 4th July 

NPSA Football Tournament 

Monday 7th July 

Last Week of clubs 

Tuesday 8th July 

2OG Forest School 

Thursday 10th July 

Year 6 Choir to Stratton 
House 

4B Forest School 
 

9th and 10th July at 6pm 
Year 6 Production 2025 

 
 

Thursday 17th July 4.30pm 
to 6.00pm 

Year 6 Leavers’ Tea 2025 
 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 
Monday 21st July 1.45pm 

 

Last Day of the Year 
 

Tuesday 22nd July 
Inset Day – school closed to 

children 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Inset Days 2025/26 
Tuesday 2nd September 

2025 
Friday 24th October 2025 

Monday 5th January 

2026 

Friday 26th June 2026 
Wednesday 22nd July. 

2026 
 

All of the dates for the 
remainder of the year 
can be found on the 

calendar on the website, 
here. 

 

Please click here for the 
term dates. 

 

 
 

http://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/
https://newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/calendar
https://npsa.rallyup.com/summerraffle/Campaign/Details
https://newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/calendar
https://newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/school-life/termdates
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STARS OF THE WEEK

 11 1DO – Alys J, Sanvi R 
 

  1G –Freddie S, Sophia S 
 

 
 

2OG – Elodie B, Otis LP 

 
       2R – Fleur D, Oscar B 
 

3DE – Heidi T, Scarlett F 
 

 3M – Bill H, Louis R 
 

     4B – Katie H, Ollie G 
 
 

       4BA – Amy V, Hetty R 
 

5HK–Grace B, Otis H 
 
 

      5F – Sunny C, Victor B 
  

6KR – Olivia S, Rakib K  
 

 

       

      6N – Elsa W, Ollie A 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

PE Stars of the Week:  
All of Upper School! 

 

Music Stars of the Week:  
Alice Snow 5F, Eddie M 5HK 

Bees – Lara L, Edison P           Ladybirds – Teddy L, Dan R  

What a comminuty of helpers we have 
here at Newbridge. I’d like to give a 
special mention to Mr Clark’s Rangers 
who continually get involved, learn new 
skills and help keep our school looking 
wonderful. Thank you to all of the 
children who are involved, you are great 
examples of Newbrdige Citizens, and to 
Mr Clark for creating this experience. 
.them 
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Upper School Sports  
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 Books and Bagels 
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Year 2 visit No 1 Royal Crescent 
Year 2 had such an exciting, long awaited trip to No 1 
The Royal Crescent, last week. We walked in the heat 
very sensibly to the Crescent - there was no sign of 
Robbie Williams but we did take part in a fantastic 
morning of two halves. We took turns in either going 
on a tour around the house looking at the original 
artefacts from the Georgian period or learning about 
the history of the Royal Crescent, and creating a 
Georgian inspired wallpaper using block printing. The 
children were so well behaved and love linking all this 
cross curricular work based around our enquiry of 
'What Makes Bath Beautiful?' 
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Year 3 visit the Holborne Museum 
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Come On, You Bath! 
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The Circus Comes To Newbridge 
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Congratualtions 100 Club Winners! 

Dawson, Hazel, Hole. 
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